From: Stewart, Joan

To: Ron Graser

Cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh

Subject: RE: Amendment for KRVD-LP - BMPDVL-20110729AFW
Date: Monday, June 03, 2013 11:05:03 AM

Attachments: Scan Document.pdf.pdf

Ron,

Attached is a copy of the email that provided the amendment instructions.
Regards,

Joan Stewart, Esq.
Wiley Rein LLP
202.719.7438
From: Ron Graser [mailto:Ron.Graser@fcc.gov]
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2013 10:17 AM
To: Stewart, Joan
Cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh
Subject: Amendment for KRVD-LP - BMPDVL-20110729AFW

Ms. Stewart, | am writing in reference to the amendment that was filed on May 31, 2013,
by Venture Technologies Group, LLC. To the pending proposal as subject above in reply to a
30 day letter which was sent due to Mexico objection to their above mentioned proposal.

Below, | have imported the first part of the engineering exhibit that is attached to the
amendment for your reference:

Form 346, Exhibit 13

Engineering Statement and Interference Analysis

This technical statement supports this application to amend BMPDVL-20110729AFW for
KRVD-LD, a digital construction permit on Channel 5 in Banning, CA (Facility ID
128327).

This amendment is submitted pursuant to the FCC letter dated May 2, 2013 that states
Mexico has objected to the proposal because of possible interference to XHAQ-TV, see
Exhibit 2 attachment. Because of this request for an amendment to protect XHAQ-TV, the

Applicant contacted the International Bureau to determine to what degree it needs to
limit the proposed contour toward Mexico so that further coordination is not

required. The Applicant received instruction to amend application ‘“so that the
F(50,90) 43 dBu contour does not extend between 112 dearees and 175 degrees, which

is the entire arc from our transmitter site to the entire Mexican border within 400 km
of our transmitter site.” Therefore, the Applicant proposes to modify the antenna make,
model and orientation to limit its coverage toward Mexico in every direction which makes
the proposed facility immediately grantable, see Attachment A.

Please reference the bold/underlined part of the exhibit, please ask the licensee to forward
the instructions that they received from our International Bureau which will show the
International Bureau Employee who provided these instructions.
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It would be very much appreciated, if the requested information can be received by close
of business on June 14, 2013.

Thanks, Ron Graser
Media Bureau, Video Division
June 3, 2013
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an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination of this
message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please do
not read, copy or forward this message. Please permanently delete all copies and
any attachments and notify the sender immediately by sending an e-mail to
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